
From: BACHMAN Jeff
To: ROOT Jenny
Subject: FW: Div. 12
Date: Tuesday, January 07, 2014 12:28:04 PM

 
 
Jeff Bachman
Office of Compliance and Enforcement
Oregon Dept. of Environmental Quality
(503) 229-5950
 
From: NOMURA Ranei 
Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2012 12:15 PM
To: BACHMAN Jeff
Subject: RE: Div. 12
 
Just Jon and I listened in on Jane’s conversation with the TMDL managers about changing the class
of failure to submit/implement an implementation plan from II to I. I know Zach isn’t for changing
the class for TMDL plans and Jon didn’t get excited about the bacteria issue (I had to prompt him
for it).
 
I don’t think there are really any burning issues from either the permit managers or TMDL
managers, except WR wants to lower the penalty matrix for < 1 acre parcels that aren’t required to
have NPDES construction permits. I haven’t heard from the stormwater managers about whether
they want to add failure to implement other types of stormwater management plans a Class I (right
now only erosion and sediment control plans are in the Class I category), but I know Zach isn’t
excited about.
 
It seems to me that they are all more interested in revising the guidance.
 
By the way, I was asked what the base penalties are going to look like after we increase them. I
know you mentioned what the legislature did in one of your earlier emails but I wasn’t sure what
was going to happen. Do we have “new” matrices that I can distribute to managers?
 
Thanks!
 
 
From: BACHMAN Jeff 
Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2012 11:43 AM
To: NOMURA Ranei
Subject: Div. 12
 
Has anybody responded to you yet with suggestions for changes.  I haven’t seen anything.
 
Jeff Bachman
Office of Compliance and Enforcement
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